
 

BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION 

NOTICE 

 

CHANGES TO BALDWIN COUNTY VOTING PRECINCTS  

 

In accordance with applicable Alabama Law, please be informed that the Baldwin County 

Commission, during its July 20, 2021, regular meeting, adopted Resolution #2021-072 which 

approved various changes in Baldwin County Voting Precincts, as follows: 

 

1)  DIVISION OF EXISTING VOTING PRECINCTS TO CREATE AN ADDITIONAL, 

NEW VOTING PRECINCT AND DESIGNATION OF VOTING LOCATION FOR THE 

NEWLY CREATED VOTING PRECINCT 

 

Authorize the division of Baldwin County Voting Precinct No. 41 (Orange Beach), said division 

creating a new Baldwin County Voting Precinct No. 51 (Ono Island) and designating The Harriett 

Cockrell Center, located at 31692 Dolphin Drive, Orange Beach, Alabama, as the Voting Place for 

said new Voting Precinct No. 51. 

 

[Current Precinct No. 41 will be split by separating Ono Island from the precinct with the Ono 

Island portion being designated as a new Precinct No. 51 and the rest of the precinct remaining as 

Precinct No. 41.  The Orange Beach Community Center will remain as the polling place for 

Precinct No. 41.] 

 

2)  RELOCATION OF VOTING PLACES 

 

Relocate the Voting Place for Baldwin County Voting Precinct No. 49 (Fairhope East) from the 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist Church to the Homestead Village of Fairhope (Ballroom), located at 924 

Plantation Boulevard, Fairhope, Alabama. 

 

 

New voting cards will be mailed to the affected registered voters of the voting precinct listed 

above.   

 

A copy of Resolution #2021-072 is available for inspection on the county website at 

www.baldwincountyal.gov and in the County Commission Offices.   

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Baldwin County Administrator, Wayne Dyess, at 

(251) 580-2550 or wayne.dyess@baldwincountyal.gov 
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